Bristol Town Administrator

From: Community Challenge <CommunityChallenge@aarp.org>
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 4:19 PM

To: Community Challenge

Cc: Marchildon, Greg

Subject: AARP Community Challenge Grant Update

Thank you for your recent application to the AARP Community Challenge: Grants to make communities livable for
people of all ages. In total, we received 2,800 applications from communities nationwide. As such, the decision-making
process was a difficult one, with many worthwhile organizations with inspiring projects vying for a limited amount of
grant dollars.

Unfortunately, your organization was not selected for funding at this time. We value the work you do and, in some
cases, the AARP National Livable Communities Team or the AARP State Office in your state may be in touch with you as a
follow-up to discuss your work more. We are committed to supporting local communities and those leading the way for
change. In addition to the Community Challenge, we also collect and share innovative ideas and analyze insights with
leaders nationwide through our website (AARP.org/livable) and our free e-newsletter (AARP.org/livable-subscribe).

Again, thank you for your application to the AARP Community Challenge. We look forward to finding future
opportunities to work with you in making communities across the nation great places for people of all ages.

Sincerely,
The AARP Community Challenge Team



